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September 10, 2018 

Finch Hydro Corridor  
New Multi-Use Trail Construction 

from Birchmount Road to Pharmacy Avenue  
Expected Start Date:  Summer 2019 

Expected End Date:  Fall 2019 
*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided. 

In the Summer of 2019, the City of Toronto is planning to construct the portion of a multi-use trail in 
the Finch Hydro Corridor, south of McNicoll Avenue, from Birchmount Road to Pharmacy Avenue 
(see map).  

This trail will provide a safe route for cyclists, pedestrians and other users, and establish connections 
to existing cycling infrastructure, other major multi-use trails, transit, and amenities in the community. 
The proposed trail segment, combined with existing segments within the Finch Corridor, will be part of 
a 6.5 km-long trail.  

In early 2018, City staff held a public meeting about this project at L’Amoreaux Community Centre. At 
the meeting, staff indicated construction would start in 2018. There was extensive coordination 
needed between the City and utility companies that own and operate utilities within the corridor before 
construction could start. Details to finalize work plans are underway, and construction will now start in 
2019. A pre-construction notice will be sent about 2 months before work starts in 2019.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 
  

Project Manager Anisha Patel, 416-392-7829, Anisha.Patel@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  (7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website 
toronto.ca/improvements/ward39.htm 
toronto.ca/finchcorridortrail 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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